
10th May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 1 Safari Pete Workshop – Wednesday 3rd July 2024

We are delighted to inform you that, as part of our focus topic Amazing Animals, Year
1 will be visited by the hugely popular animal experience company, Safari Pete.

The visit will take place on Wednesday 3rd July, when each class will enjoy an animal
workshop, gaining new knowledge about animals from the Amazon Rainforest. We
will also have the exciting opportunity to meet and hold some of the unusual
creatures.

We rely on parental contributions in order to be able to run the wide variety of visits
and workshops that the pupils at HPP enjoy. The contribution we are requesting on
this occasion, for each pupil, is £6. Whilst payment of this is voluntary, if we do not
receive sufficient contributions, in order to run the workshop, then we will cancel it
and a full refund will be made. If you feel that you are unable to make this
contribution and require support, please contact the school office to arrange a
meeting to speak to Mrs Cook.

Please make your contribution via Parent Pay and tick the consent box to give
permission for your child to participate in the workshop. All contributions need to be
made by Friday 7th June.

This is a wonderful experience for the children and we look forward to sharing it with
them.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,
The Year 1 Team


